
Researchers in the Department of Psychiatry at  
the Wright State University Boonshoft School of 
Medicine are looking for genetic markers for  
bipolar disorder and schizophrenia through a  
nationwide study, “Genomic Psychiatry Cohort.” 

You may be eligible to participate in this study  
if you:
n	 Are 18 or older
n	 Are of African-American ancestry
n	 Do not have a diagnosis of bipolar disorder  
	 or schizophrenia
n	 Do not have immediate family members who  
	 have bipolar disorder or schizophrenia

If you take part in this study:
n	 You will be required to fill out a health  
	 questionnaire
n	 You will be required to read and sign a  
	 consent form
n	 You will be required to give a blood sample 
n	 You will receive a $20 gift card

The study will be conducted:  
July 18-21
9 a.m.–4 p.m.

Wright State University  

Student Union  

Mariner Room, room 105

No appointment necessary. 

Walk-ins accepted.

For more information, contact:
Caressa Brown

937.223.8840, ext. 115

caressa.brown@wright.edu

This study is sponsored by the National Institute of Mental 
Health, grant number R01 MH 085548 (“Genomic Psychiatry 
Cohort”), and is conducted regionally under the direction of 
the Wright State University Boonshoft School of Medicine. 
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